
 

 

Understanding Our Current Reality 
 

• As part of the Partners in the Gospel strategic pastoral planning process, we 
have launched the Current Reality Report.  
 

• This report provides a snapshot of the archdiocese today and outlines data and 
trends – as well as forecasts demographic changes over the next decade. It also 
outlines the urgent need for change and why we must reinvision parish life. 
 

• The Current Reality report is available online at the Archdiocese of Seattle 
website – and we have a link to it on our own website as well. 
 

• I highly recommend that everyone take time to read this report or watch the 
online video presentation. This will help ground all of us in the reality we share 
before we begin the process of reviewing potential parish family 
configurations this fall. 

 
  

 

Current Reality Report link: 

https://archseattle.org/partners 
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